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May 15, 2025                                                                                By Online 
 

The Listing Department  
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd., 
“Exchange Plaza”, Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (East), Mumbai – 400 051      
Stock Code: HINDOILEXP           

The Corporate Relationship Department 
BSE Limited 
1st Floor, P. Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400 001  
Stock Code: 500186   

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Sub:  Submission of information pursuant to Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and 

Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 – Update on Block Kharsang 
 
We are pleased to inform the successful drilling and completion of Well KSG-71 in the Kharsang Block, 
where the initial plan is to drill nine development wells. This well is under testing with various chokes 
from 6mm to 8 mm and the initial rate of oil production is about 250 barrels per day. The second well, 
KSG-72, has also been spud in the Block. This marks a significant milestone, as drilling in this Block has 
been started  after a 12-year gap. The Well KSG-71 will be hooked up for production immediately with 
optimum choke after the completion of well testing. 
 
The Kharsang Block encompasses an area of about 10 square kilometers in the Assam Arakan Basin. 
Geoenpro Petroleum Limited, a wholly owned step-down subsidiary of HOEC, is the Operator of the 
Block with 10% Participating Interest (PI). HOEC holds 25% PI in the Block, resulting in a combined PI 
of 35% in the Block. 
 
The above information is also available on the website of the Company - www.hoec.com.  
 
We request you to kindly take the same on records. 
 
Thanking you, 
Yours Sincerely, 
For Hindustan Oil Exploration Company Limited 
 
 
G. Josephin Daisy 
Company Secretary 
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